I am writing in support of SB 1030 related to mandating vaccine availability in residential
facilities. | believe that Oregon needs to continue to support proven health measures to
control communicable diseases in our population. We need to maximize the health and
life of all our residents.

While vaccines may appear to infringe on some personal liberties for the greater good, we
have stop signs, speed limits, and food safety laws which are also designed for the greater
good of our people.

Please vote YES on Oregon Senate Bill 1030.



